
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/23/2011 7:23:14 PM 
To: 'robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov' (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Lunch Tomorrow 

The joys of working for PG&E, I will send you some new dates. 

From: Pocta, Robert M. [mailto:robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 07:11 PM 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Lunch Tomorrow 

No problem. We'll reschedule to another date. Talk to you soon. 

Cherry, Brian K 
Redacted 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tue 8/23/2011 6:20 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: Lunch Tomorrow 

Mark - I'm being called to a meeting tomorrow at lunch. We will need to reschedule. My apologies. 
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